Central Midlands Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC)
September 7, 2021, at 10:00am

The meeting for the Central Midlands LEPC was held in the Newberry County Emergency

Operations Center (EOC) 540 Wilson Road, Newberry, SC September 7, 2021, at
10:00am.

The meeting was opened with the welcome and introduction by Tommy Long

Newberry County Emergency Management Coordinator and Bethany Morton SC
Emergency Management Division.

Minutes from the February 10, 2021, meeting passed with all in favor.

1. Basic Public Information- Brandon La Vorgna, SCEMD presented a Power
Point presentation on PIO information.

2. Broadband Deployment Impacts on the Emergency Management
Community- Tom Allen, Office of Regulatory Staff. Mr. Martin present a
Power Point presentation on broadband expansion.

Next meeting will be February 2, 2022.

The meeting was adjourned by Tommy Long at 11:15 am.



